
  

Welcome to the 2020/2021 School Year! 
 
Dear Parents,  

My name is Mandi Dmitruchina and I am very excited to be working 

with you and your child this year.  I am looking forward to getting to 

know each of you as we embark on another exciting year! 

To start off, I would like to tell you a little bit about myself.  This 

year is my 17th year teaching in Dearborn.  I began teaching at 

Whitmore-Bolles in the 2013-2014 school year.  I earned a bachelor’s 

degree from Eastern Michigan University in Elementary Education, Science 

and Math.  After, I completed my master’s degree at EMU in Special 

Education. I enjoy spending time with my husband and two daughters.  In 

my free time I like to read, visit family and friends, and go for walks with 

our two pet Chihuahuas. 

To achieve our goals for this year successfully, it is important that 

we work as a team and I believe frequent communication is vital. We will 

be using Schoology for both our online learning and main communication 

platform. There will be more information about Schoology to come. I also 

check my work email often. It is important that all families sign up for my 

blog to ensure the line of communication is open and you are able to 

access all announcements and information as we begin our school year. 

Below are the best ways to get a hold of me quickly: 

 Email: ​dmitrum@dearbornschools.org 

 

Classroom Blog: ​https://iblog.dearbornschools.org/dmitruchina 
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We are going to have a great year, filled with learning, laughter, 

and building relationships. I am looking forward to meeting everyone very 

soon. I hope the summer was relaxing and we are all well-rested for a 

great year ahead! 

 

Warmly, 

 

Mrs. Dmitruchina 

                                                                               

 


